
 
 

MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING HELD BY 

THE TOWN OF MORRIS 

May 13th, 2015 @ 6:30 pm  

 

 

Councillors Present: Mel Baxter      

   Trevor Thiessen 

   Margaret Johnston  

   Tim Lewis 

   Ruth Murray  

   Chris Hamblin  

    

Absent:                 None 

  

Also Present:   Brigitte Doerksen, Chief Administrative Officer 

 

Others in Attendance:  None 

                                                             

  Presiding:   Mayor Scott Crick  

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive representation on the proposed subdivision prior to 

passing a resolution to approve or reject the subdivision.  

 

 

There being no further representation or comments a resolution in support was approved by Council.   

 

 

01/05/21 Moved by Councillor Ruth Murray   

Subdivision Seconded by Councillor Chris Hamblin  

Industrial Park 

WHEREAS J.R. Cousins Consultants, on behalf of the Town of Morris subdivided CT’s 

3034154/1 into 21 Industrial Lots and public road.  The lots vary in size from 1 acre to 

2.6 acres, leaving no residual.  The legal description is Lot 2 Plan 47488 and Lot 2 Plan 

62690 River Lots 325 and 327 in the Parish of St. Agathe. The lots are to be serviced 

with municipal sewer and water, and the lots will gain access from a new public road;  

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Council approve the above-mentioned 

subdivision with (no conditions). 

 

          (carried)  

 

 
 

 

 



                                                                                                   TOWN OF MORRIS 
 

__________________________ 

MAYOR 

 

_________________________ 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 

 

********************************************************************************** 

I, Brigitte Doerksen, Chief Administrative Officer for the Town of Morris, Do hereby certify that this is a true and 
correct copy of Public Hearing Minutes on the 13th day of May 2021 by the Council of the Town of Morris. 

 
Dated this 17 day May 2021 A.D. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Brigitte Doerksen, Chief Administrative Officer  
 


